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Home Learning Challenge 

 
      

This week nursery have been learning about four. At home 
ask your child to find four of their toys and ask them to 

count them. 

Half Term Holiday 

 

Free dental screening for 0-3 year olds will be  available at 
Tuebrook’s Chldren’s Centre on Wednedsay 19th June 

between 1pm and 4m. 

Story of the Week 

 

Sun Hats and Sun Cream 

      
Please remember to let your child bring a sun hat, sun 

glasses and sun cream.  

 
This week we have continued reading Goldilocks and 
the Three Bears. The children have sorted out items 
for the three bears such as bowls, chairs and spoons. 
They had to recognise that the objects were either 
big, medium or small, and then give them to the 

correct bears.  The children have also been making 
their own Goldilocks and the Three Bears books. The 

children designed their book covers by drawing a 
picture of the bears.  

 
 

This week the childen have also been learning about 
number four. The children read a story called Number 
Puppy Four. They then had to match numicon pieces 
to Puppy Number One, Two, Three and Four. They 
also counted out lolly sticks to match each amount. 

 
 

Rhyme of the Week 
This week we have enjoyed singing the rhyme 

“12345 Once I Caught a Fish Alive”. See the rhyme 
below if you want to sing it at home too! Don’t 

forget to share this on Seesaw.  
 

1, 2, 3, 4, 5, Once I caught a fish alive - BBC Teach 
 

12345 Once I Caught A Fish Alive 

 

One, two, three, four, five, 
Once I caught a fish alive. 
Six, seven, eight, nine, ten, 

Then I let it go again. 

Why did you let it go? 
Because it bit my finger so. 
Which finger did it bite? 

This little finger on the right. 

 

 

Magical Moments 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  
We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2/3 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to put on their own coat? Can they use their own knife and fork?  Let us know!  

Fun Sports Activity Day 

 
On Tuesday 18th June Nursery will take part in some 
fun sports activities (weather permitting). Please make 

sure your child has clothes on that they can move 
about in, for example, tee shirt and shorts.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


